






Newer CAMEO members: please don’t feel overwhelmed if you 
don’t understand how the Quilt Show operates and it seems like too 
much work. We help each other and it is generally a lot of fun! Set-up 
Day is a great time to get to know others in the guild... and we feed 
you. Bring spouses and adult children to help, please. We also need 
your help during the show and for Take-Down after. This is how we 
make the money needed to hold meetings and get speakers for our 
guild meetings.

Your crack Quilt Show Committee has been working hard be-
hind the scenes and decisions have been made by our chair, Sharon 
Cratsenburg:

FABRIC SALE to be held at the Quilt Show
A large donation of vintage fabric, kits and quilt tops was made 

to CAMEO some time ago. Janeen Sharpe has been storing this and 
we need to fold and price the fabric to sell at our show. We are not in 
conflict with any vendor and any money we make will be pure profit. 

We need your help getting the fabric organized, so please call 
Janeen Sharpe as soon as possible. We could set up two teams be-
cause there’s more work than could be accomplished in one day. 
Janeen will give you directions to her house and figure out the best 
day for you. Thank you in advance!

TIE YOUR APRON STRINGS
Sharon wants us to be easily identified by visitors to the quilt show. 

Please wear an apron or if you do not have one, your CAMEO tee 
shirt.

Here’s a link to find multiple free apron patterns to sew:
https://peekaboopatternshop.com/our-blog/free-apron-patterns

QUILT SHOW BASKETS
Thank you for volunteering your time, money and talent for our 

Quilt Show Basket Drawing.  
We will accept the baskets at next month’s meeting (March 20, 

2025) or you can drop them off at Darlene’s house (18764 Dolores 
Ave, Lathrup Village, MI 48076).  Please call first (248-752-2044) just to 
make sure someone is home.

The baskets should  be ready to go, wrapped with cellophane or 
plastic (something we can see through).  Also, if you could give us a 
rough estimate of how much the basket is worth, we would appreci-
ate it.

Judy Murray and Darlene Baer

https://peekaboopatternshop.com/our-blog/free-apron-patterns


CAMEO QUILTERS GUILD
FEBRUARY 20, 2025 GUILD MEETING

Clawson First United Methodist Church

President Barb Lusk opened the meeting at 7pm. The January minutes were approved and placed on file.

Treasurer - no report. Janeen Sharpe estimated we had about $10,000 in all accounts.

Charity Day - 18 people signed up for Saturday Feb. 22; 9am-3pm; lunch will be provided.

Quilt Show - Sharon Cratsenburg reported on progress with the Quilt Show (set up April 3, 2025; show dates
April 4 & 5).
Racks to arrive at 8:30 am. Vendors will come at noon. Quilts can be dropped off at 10am or later.

Spring Retreat - weekend of April 10, 2025. Sharon needs 25 people to sign up. She will confirm this coming
weekend with Bear Lake.

VP Facilitator Cheryl Cawley presented her program on Foundation Paper Piecing.

Hospitality break 7:45pm.

Slip of the Keyboard - winner was Kathy Wilson

Doorprize winners: Laura Ball Carey, Jackie Speer, Judy Murray, Lynda Draudt, Sharon Cratsenburg, Rosemary
Spatafora, Theresa Nielsen

Show `N Tell

Meeting adjourned at 8:23pm.

Respectfully submitted by Laurie Johnson




